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Latino Law Clerk Reception

Sheppard Mullin Los Angeles
07.28.2015

Please join Sheppard Mullin's Diversity and Inclusion Attorney Network ("DIAN") and the Sheppard Mullin Latin
America Team for our

Latino Law Clerk Reception

As summer law clerk rotations come to an end, come and share your summer experiences with Latino lawyers, judges
and fellow law clerks at the inaugural Latino Law Clerk Reception hosted in collaboration with the Hispanic National
Bar Association (“HNBA”), the Mexican American Legal Defense and Education Fund (“MALDEF") and the Mexican
American Bar Association (“MABA”).

Tuesday, July 28, 2015
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP
333 South Hope Street, 43rd Floor

Los Angeles, CA 90071

Directions

Cocktails & hors d'oeuvres will be served.
Please click here to register for this event.

Questions: Please contact Casey Alexander at 213.830.2012 or via email.

www.sheppardmullin.com



